
Mark Staples checked out the weather station today which has been broken since it got hit with 100 mph winds
over a month ago.  It'll require another trip later in the season to repair.  Situated at a little over 10,000 feet near
Flanders peak we got a great view of the surrounding mountains.  The Bridger Range is in the far distance.
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